
 

 

 

 
 

24 June 2015 

 
Cuddly conclusion…  

It’s been a productive and peaceful term. To have a fun finale, the Solid 

Foundation pupils have asked if they may have a pyjama day “just like the Mickey 

Mouse kids had!” Well – why not?! Break-up day is pyjama day for the Solid’s and 

civvies day for the Mickey Mouse pupils. No charge. 

And to add to the cuddly fun the Grade 7’s will be selling hot-chocolate on Friday 

for R5 a cup. There will be no hotdogs or tuck on Friday.  So keep your pocket 

money for this winter warm-up. 

 

Have a super break and see you again on the 20th of July. After Care is open as per 

usual.  If you would like to drop off your kids during the holidays for a day of play, you are welcome.  Keep in mind that it’s 

R50 for a half day and R80 for the full day. Otherwise, why not visit a museum, zoo or garden? Make some wonderful wintry 

memories with your kids! 

 

Satellite dishes and goslings… 

We are over the moon about the vocab programme for our pre-schoolers! Thank you for your 

enthusiastic support this term. Not only have your children been terrific in the tests, but we 

have noticed that you are having family discussions about the topics we are covering at school. 

Your children are more enthusiastic and knowledgeable and YOU ARE MAKING A BIG 

DIFFERENCE!! Thank you!   

 

 

 

Grade 1 pupils… 

All grade 1 pupils must please bring their cases to school on Friday, as they will receive their reports.  Remember:  no case, 

no report. 

 

Classifieds… 

Mrs Tudhope has baby sleeping bags and baby wonzees for sale.  Please come and look at them in her class. 

 

 

School will close at 10h00 on Friday 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


